

REMEDIAL TEST

M.4/5 - EN31207 - English for Educational Achievement
Maerim Wittayakom School, Chiangmai

Name: _____ Student No. _____ Date: _____

Directions: Please read the instructions carefully and do your best to answer the following questions.

Part 1: COMPETENCY - Express your ideas in complete sentences. Observe your grammar and punctuation usage. แสดงความคิดของคุณในประโยคที่สมบูรณ์ สังเกตการใช้ไวยากรณ์และเครื่องหมายวรรคตอนของคุณ

1 . Why do people prefer to buy or order food via online delivery than cooking food at home?

2. What is the difference between take out and delivery?

3. If you could make something out of wood, what would you make? Why?

4. What do you want to be when you grow up? Why?

5. Which do you prefer, working alone or in a group? Why?

REMEDIAL TEST

M.4/5 - EN31207 - English for Educational Achievement
Maerim Wittayakom School, Chiangmai

PART 2: Reading Comprehension - Read the article and do your best to answer the following questions. อ่านบทความและพยายามอย่างเต็มที่เพื่อตอบคำถามต่อไปนี้

"Knock, knock." "Please come in," Mr. Watson called out. Three young girls walked into the room. "Hello, Mr. Watson," said one. "I am Lisa, and these are my friends Sara and Kimberly. We talked on the phone yesterday about an interview." Mr. Watson greeted them with a warm smile. "Please have a seat. What do you want to interview me about?" "We have a group assignment," answered Lisa. "We were divided into groups by different jobs, and our group had to do a presentation about editors." "Great," Mr. Watson said. "So how much do you know about editors?" "Editors publish books, don't they?" Sara asked. "That's right," Mr. Watson replied. "Editors usually work to publish books, magazines, and newspapers, but they also work in broadcasting, advertising, and design as well." "What is your daily work routine like?" Kimberly asked shyly. "Editors help each other to research and plan what information they want to deliver to readers. Then they work with authors, illustrators, and designers to make the best printed or electronic products they can. They add and change things many times to make their products better," answered Mr. Watson. "What do you need to do to become an editor?" said Sara. "I suggest you learn not only from your school but also at libraries, museums, galleries, and many other places around you. Have an open mind. Editors do not work alone, so you should communicate with others well." "Thank you very much for your time. May we take a photo with you before we go?" Lisa asked. "Sure," Mr. Watson answered. The girls and Mr. Watson took a photo together. It was a special time for them all.

1. Why did the three girls come to see Mr. Watson?
(A) To ask about an assignment deadline
(B) To interview him
(C) To fight with him
2. How were the groups at Lisa's school divided?
(A) By gender
(B) By age
(C) By different jobs
3. What does Mr. Watson suggest to the girls?
(A) Learning only from school
(B) Learning many things in different places
(C) Getting used to working alone
4. What did the girls and Mr. Watson do at the end?
(A) Take a photo together
(B) Take a test
(C) Clean the office